NJSSA Meeting Minutes for October 31,2015

The meeting began with a moment of silence and prayer for all deceased league officials,
players and for all our troops in Afghanistan and around the world.

Held on 10/31/2015 at Omega Diner, North Brunswick, NJ

The following are minutes of the NJSSA Board of Directors meeting held on Saturday October
31 2015. Please share with other Board members.

It was agreed that Pete Osborn will check with Ed Kushner, the Rec Director of Linden, to
determine if we can schedule the State Tournament dates for Linden as follows:

50+ Tournament Either: 7/16 or 7/23

60+ Tournament Either: 8/20 or 8/27

The 70+ Tournament will be held in Perth Amboy at Warren Park fields on 8/11-
Thursday. Hopefully Jerry Yaros can again arrange for the same fields used in 2015, as there
were many favorable comments about those fields and the tournament.

As soon as the dates are secured but not be until after January 1, 2016, everyone will be
notified.

The next meeting will be held on January 16, 2016 (Saturday) at 9 AM, at the Omega Diner on
Route 1 in North Brunswick.

The above information is for the record and for future reference. Hopefully everyone reads,
digests and retains the information.

Thank You,
Tony Ciavatta



